
 
 
October 6, 2021 
 
Via email Joseph.Baker@Governor.Ohio.Gov 
Joseph Baker, Business Advocate 
Common Sense Initiative 
Office of the Lt. Governor Jon Husted 
77 South High Street, 30th Floor  
Columbus, OH  43215 
 
Dear Joseph: 
 
The Ohio Board of Nursing is in receipt of the CSI Office’s comments regarding the 
Board’s administrative rule package for proposed revisions to individual rules not 
scheduled for five-year review including:  4723-1-01, 4723-1-03, 4723-8-04, 4723-9-10, 
4723-16-01, 4723-16-02, 4723-16-13, 4723-23-05, 4723-26-01, 4723-26-04, and proposed 
new rules 4723-8-12 and 4723-8-13.  
 
The Board understands that the CSI Office has no recommended changes to the proposed 
rule package. The Board intends to proceed with filing the proposed rule package for public 
hearing. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Holly R. Fischer, JD 
Chief Legal Counsel 
hfischer@nursing.ohio.gov 
614-995-4934 
 
cc:   Sean McCullough, Director of the Common Sense Initiative @        
 Sean.McCullough@governor.ohio.gov. 
 
       CSIPublicComments@governor.ohio.gov 
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